
A Kreative Program Serving
Adults with Developmental

Disabilities

Kreative Community Services (KCS) is

dedicated to serving individuals with

intellectual and developmental disabilities.

KCS supports individuals requiring

enhanced behavior support in new and

unique daily activities, community

engagement, access to pre-vocational

opportunities, social network development,

and much more!

LOCATION

1241 Alamo Drive
Suite 7

Vacaville 95687
707.474.9653

PLEASE CONTACT
US FOR
MORE

INFORMATION!

Kreative
Community
Services

BRIDGE

HOW TO CONTACT US!

Contact: Shayne Aloe

Phone: 707.474.9653

Email: shayne@kcsidd.com

Web: kcsidd.com

*Please send NBRC referrals to

shayne@kcsidd.com



OUR FOUNDER

Shayne Aloe, PhD, BCBA

Dr. Aloe has over 25 years of experience
working with individuals with
developmental disabilities. Dr. Aloe is a
Board Certified Behavior Analyst, Certified
Instructor for Nonviolent Crisis
Intervention, Certified Instructor for the
American Red Cross, Regional Trainer for
the National Task Group on Intellectual
Disabilities & Dementia, a California State
Instructor and Proctor for the Direct
Support Professional Training Certification.

OUR TEAM

Board Certified Behavior Analysts
(BCBA)

Certified Therapeutic Recreation
Specialists (CTRS)

Licensed Psychiatric Technicians (LPT)

Registered Behavior Specialists (RBT)

BRIDGE
OUR MISSION

Our primary mission at Kreative Community
Services is to offer individuals with
developmental disabilities person-centered
services and supports aiming to achieve the
best quality of life possible.

Our program is dedicated to enriching the
lives of each individual attending the
program through services and supports
designed to realize their potential while
recognizing their unique needs.

The services and supports for each
individual attending the KCS program are
developed and approved by the Individual,
family members, North Bay Regional Center,
and members of the Interdisciplinary Team
together with the KCS team which
specializes in a variety of areas including
but not limited to functional
communication, person centered practices,
recreation therapy and behavior
intervention.

PROGRAM HIGHLIGHTS

✔ Community-based Programming

✔ Community Integration

✔ Minimum Staff Ratio of 1:1

✔ Recreation & Leisure Development

✔ Pre-vocational Training

✔ Functional Skills Training

✔ Social Skills Development

✔ Mobility Training

SPECIALIZED SERVICES

✔ 1:1 Registered Behavior Technician Services

✔ Individualized Behavior Support Plans

monitored by BCBA

✔ Recreation Therapy Assessments with

Monthly Oversight

FEATURES

✔ Individualized Programming

✔ Experienced Team

✔ Monthly Specialist Services

✔ Electronic Daily Communication


